
Notice of Public Hearing 
The NH Department of Energy (DOE) will conduct an in-person public hearing to accept testimony and comments on the State of New Hampshire's State Plan for:


Low Income Home Energy Assistance Block Grant (LIHEAP)

This grant is effective for the fiscal year October 1, 2022 to September 30, 2023. 


Date:

Thursday, October 6, 2022

Time:

1:00 PM

Location:
NH Department of Energy



21 South Fruit Street, Ste. 10



Hearing Room B



Concord, NH 03301


THE ABOVE LOCATION IS HANDICAP ACCESSIBLE

Those persons wishing to present testimony for LIHEAP should notify the NH Fuel Assistance Program, 21 So Fruit St., Ste. 10, Concord, NH 03301, in advance and submit a copy of the testimony. Written comments are encouraged and must be received by the opening of the Public Hearing. A copy of the proposed plan for LIHEAP is posted on the NH DOE website at www.energy.nh.gov, may be obtained by contacting NH DOE, or viewed at the location on the day of the hearing.  Please contact Eileen Smiglowski, Fuel Assistance Program Administrator, at NH DOE at (603) 271-8317 for further information regarding LIHEAP or this hearing.




       EOE

